
 

 

 New businesses with which 
LSG Sky Chefs conquers 
important markets  

 

 

 
LSG Sky Chefs, world leader in airline catering and 
in flight service process management, has entered 
retail segments and has developed itself also as an 
industrial operator, diversifying its business, which 
implies an important growth.  To absorb the 
demand increase, it has had to enhance is 
productive capacity, materialised through the 
acquisition of a frozen meat plant and the design of 
the new plant in Santiago, which it is expected to be 
the most modern in the world and to start 
operations during 2015. 
 
According to Gonzalo Vera, LSG Sky Chefs Chile’s 
General Manager, currently the company, besides 
being specialised in food for the aviation industry, 
has the ability to deliver long duration fresh 
packaged products, very different from the usual 
snack concept. 
 
Among the new services, it can be highlighted the 
preparation of gourmet recipes, mainly for luxury 
hotels, which have also been moved to a model 
more standardised and accepted by mass 
consumers and retail, with costs adjusted to these 
markets.  LSG Sky Chefs Chile counts on the 
expertise the multinational corporation has 
developed in the U.S., Asia and Latin America for 
this service line, identified with the brand Deli-
icious, which will be launched in Chile in 
September. 
 
According to Gonzalo Vera, the frozen meat plant 
that has the brand “Meat and Food” and its own 
development, purchased two years ago, aimed to 
achieve independence and today it is the main 
supply source of the productive chain of the 
holding.  The acquisition of this affiliate meant to 
add its product line and client base.  One of their 
best-selling preparations is the premium tender loin 
cuts in weight and form required by the client, which 
nitrogen freezing technique known as IQF, allows 
keeping all fresh meat properties.  Purchasers are 
mostly five-star hotels and event centres, for which 
they develop the products with the clients’ chefs. 
 
In his opinion, the biggest advantage is that by 
freezing meat fast, its water loss is very low and 

final output is much higher.  He adds, “it is a 
product that will continue under development, as it 
is a business that they are interested in promoting.  
We started with meats and after we developed 
another productive line for meals with modified 
atmosphere, that is, with between six and eight 
days product life in various versions: 
 
Bulk prepared meals, packed to be “re-thermalised” 
in companies’ cafeterias, which allows the client to 
‘outsource the kitchen’; - Fresh prepared dishes; - 
Salads; and - Sandwiches.  All these products are 
well positioned in the Chilean markets and their 
buyers are mainly factories, mining works and retail 
chains.  We are also developing a new line of meals 
of fifteen days duration, which will be launched 
during 2014. 
 
As a part of the diversification, this year they 
launched a packaging line that permits the 
company offering from the product to the recipients 
in which it will be delivered, which goal is creating a 
corporate image for industrial clients.  It is worth 
mentioning that this is an area that was thought as 
an independent business and it is managed 
differently within the company 
 
Development plans are big, they expect to grow 
around 50% in Chile in two years and double their 
operations in five years’ time. 
 
Vera also pointed out they are evaluating to 
implement a frozen meal line as the ones the 
company has in Europe, Asia and the U.S., at a five 
hundred thousand meals per day throughput.  “We 
believe Chile has the production and stability 
conditions to invest in new product lines, especially 
now that labour costs raise over twice the value of 
the CPI annually and that qualified workforce offer 
does not meet the demand”.  Another matter is the 
high labour costs in our country and the trend to 
replace it by technology. 
 
Finally, the new plant in Santiago will permit them to 
absorb the growth the company has experienced in 
these last years and to continue diversification in 
the food services industry. 
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